
All School News 

 

 

 This week we are celebrating the First Thanksgiving. The Young Nursery, Nursery, Junior, Pre K, and 

Kindergarten students have been busy making headdresses and Native American necklaces to wear at 

our Friendsgiving celebration on Wednesday. We will share many festive songs and a special snack.  

 

 

School is closed Thursday November 28 & Friday November 29 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of our entire Bobbie Noonan Staff, we wish everyone a very happy and healthy Thanksgiving!  

Miss Angelina, Miss Elizabeth, Miss Erina, Miss Coral, Mr. Gary, Miss Heidi, Miss Jackie, Miss Kristy, Mrs. 

Mary, Mrs. Melissa, and Mrs. Tiffany 



 

 


